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Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
What an amazing afternoon we 
had for Sports Day. We were 
blessed with lovely weather but 
mercifully there was a light 
breeze to help keep us cool. We 
do hope that those parents who 
joined us had an enjoyable 
afternoon. 
 
Year 6 attended their Diocesan 
Leavers Service & Picnic at 
Astbury. This was a lovely 
celebration with other Church 
Schools from our diocese. 
 
Thank you to all staff for helping 
to organise all of the recent 
events for children during this 
very busy half term. 
 
Our second group of new 
Reception children will be visiting 
school this week. We hope that 
they settle in as well as last 
week’s group and enjoy their first 
taste of life at Mobberley School.  
 
All children in current Reception – 
Year 5 will be spending time with 
their new class teachers this 
morning in preparation for their 
new classes in September. 
 
Preparations for our Junior 
Summer Show are well 
underway. Props and scenery  
are being created as we speak. I 
am looking forward to the 
conclusion of all of this hard 
work. A letter has gone home 
today regarding Friday’s run 
through arrangements and the 
tickets for the performance (x2 
per family). 
 
Good luck to the children 
competing in the county finals for 
Tennis and Gymnastics on 
Wednesday. We are very proud 
of their gold medal qualification in 
the heats and hope that they 
have an amazing time at the 
‘School Games Day & Festival’.   
 
Year 4 will be visiting Knutsford 
Academy on Thursday for a 
Science Day. We hope that they 
enjoy their day of experimenting! 
 
Damien Stenson 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 

Golden Certificates for the 
week ending 06/07/2018 

Reception ~ Mollie Hill 
Year 1 ~ Verity Miller 
Year 2 ~ Isaac Gouldbourn 
Year 3 ~ Daniel Parker 
Year 4 ~ Alana Gouldbourn 
Year 5 ~ Lucy Norbury 
Year 6 ~ Eva Wilson 
All these pupils gave 100% in 
their studies last week. 
 

 
 

 
 
Good to be Green week 
ending 06/07/2018 

Reception ~ Oliver Williams 
Year 1 ~ James Mayer-Rees 
Year 2 ~ Phoebe Hoskins 
Year 3 ~ Lillia Robinson 
Year 4 ~ Aiden McLachlan 
Year 5 ~ Lucy Norbury 
Year 6 ~ Kirsty Marshall 
Well done to all children who 
keep the Golden Rules all week 
and whose names are entered 
in the class raffle.  
 
 

 

 
 
Winning House 

Wilfrid with 266 House Points, 
Griffin 248, Green 224 and 
Mallory 207. 
Well done to Wilfrid! 
 
 

 
 

   
 

 
 
Attendance week ending 
06/07/2018 

Reception ~ 90.00% 
Year 1 ~ 92.07% 
Year 2 ~ 98.00% 
Year 3 ~ 93.85% 
Year 4 ~ 94.76% 
Year 5 ~ 95.19% 
Year 6 ~ 96.00% 
Well done to Year Two & Year Six, 
our Key Stage 1 and 2 class 
attendance winners. 
 
 

 
 
VIP’s this week 

Our VIP’s this week wearing the red 
sweatshirts will be: 
Reception ~ Luca White 
Year 1 ~ Lucas Jones 
Year 2 ~ Rosalie Tarne (carried  
              over) 
Year 3 ~ Olly Rowlinson  
Year 4 ~ Anya Clayton 
Year 5 ~ Mia Cosgrove (carried  
              over) 
Year 6 ~ Charlie Bannister (carried 
              over)  
 
 
 

 
 
KS1 Lunchtime Golden Table 

The Infant winners for last week 
were: 
Reception ~ Toby Martin-Bird 
Year 1 ~ Jack Price 
Year 2 ~ Isaac Gouldbourn 
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Times Table Champions 

Times Table Certificates were 
awarded to the following children 
in Year 2   : 
~ Maximus Kanaris (x4) 
~ Oscar Howarth (x4) 
~ Luke Lomas (x6) 
~ Elliot Wilson (x7) 
~ Olivia Holbrook (x4) 
 
Well done to these children! 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

MOPS NEWS 
 
The children all enjoyed our 
cookery session on Thursday and 
we were pleased when one of the 
infant children told us how much 
he was enjoying the cookery and 
thanked us very much for 
organising it. Made our day.�� 
 
Out from storage on Friday and 
at long last came the water 
pistols ......once again the 
children had a fun time cooling 
down in the extremely hot 
weather conditions. 
 
This week, we have our final two 
specials. On Monday it is MINI 
BEAST ENCOUNTERS a close 

up look at insects 🐜 and their 

important role they play in our 
world. The children will be able to 
handle the insects if they so wish. 
 
On Tuesday, we shall be having 
a picnic on the field together with 
what we hope will be a fun 
afternoon ZORBING. Please 
remember to provide sun 
protection for your children and 
also hats. 
 
We shall be finishing off crafts 
this week and hopefully spending 
more time outside.  
 
Hope all the children enjoy this 
week’s events, especially the 
year six school leavers. 
 
 
 


